
School Community Council  
Minutes 

April 10, 2014 7:00 am 
 
 

 
Members present:  David Dunn, Mark Durfey, Crystal Spackman, Anne Hunter, Danni Eisert, 
And Jeremy Taeoalii, 
Others present:  Scott Wihongi, Ilene Nelson, Kelly Taeoalii, and Superintendent Hirase 
 
Anne Hunter – Welcomed everyone 
 
Superintendent, Dr. Hirase – gave a brief overview of the new SAGE Testing (Student Assessment for 
Growth and Excellence).  These tests will replace the CRT tests the state has currently been using. 
SAGE tests are more rigorous than CRT tests.  SAGE testing is adaptive and students are required to 
know the answer, why and how to apply.  Raw Scores from testing are available immediately and 
beginning next fall scale scores will also be available immediately. 
 
Scott Wihongi – After some discussion of the Math Proposal, the decision was to wait on finale approval 
until it is determined what funding will be provided by USTAR. 
 
Anne Hunter asked if we could start our next meeting a little earlier.  The Council agreed to begin the 
next meeting at 6:45. 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next SCC Meeting will be May 1, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


